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Market trolleys and gardening at Lulworth House Residential Care
Home

On Saturday 4 July, our ladies and gentlemen here at Lulworth House Residential Care Home were busy making decorations

for our market trolley that we going to use at our Cockney Party next week. Our residents painted a range of veggies and

made a "Market" sign.

We enjoyed an online Church service on Sunday in our sunny conservatory, with tea and biscuits. And we spent time in the garden

'harvesting' our very own blackcurrants – they'll be used in some yummy puddings by our Kitchen staff very soon!

 



Lulworth House Care Home

Page: 2

https://lulworth-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/making-a-market-trolley-lulworth-house-care-home-1.jpg
https://lulworth-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/making-a-market-trolley-lulworth-house-care-home-2.jpg


Lulworth House Care Home

Page: 3

https://lulworth-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/making-a-market-trolley-lulworth-house-care-home-3.jpg
https://lulworth-house.nellsar.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/making-a-market-trolley-lulworth-house-care-home-4.jpg

